
DECEMBER 14, 2020 

 

THE LAKE TOWNSHIP REGULAR MEETING WAS HELD ON MONDAY, 

DECEMBER 14, 2020 IN THE TOWNSHIP BUILDING. 

 

PRESENT: FRED ELDER, HARRY FAIRLAMB, JON GANDER AND 

SECRETARY DEANNA YARNELL,  

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 8:00p.m. Darrin Rickert with 

U.S. Municipal stopped to see about pricing for any Township needs in 

2021.  The Supervisors asked for pricing on Grader blades, he will send 

pricing for next meeting 

*MINUTES TO THE NOVEMBER REGULAR MEETING WERE READ AND 

APPROVED BY A MOTION FROM ELDER AND A 2ND BY FAIRLAMB. 

 

TREASURER REPORT 

GENERAL CHECKING   42,093.13 

GENERAL SAVINGS 1,006.90 

 STATE CHECKING  65,623.06 

Bills approved and paid 

Motions 

Gander motioned to accept the Selective Insurance quote for 

workman’s comp. and building/equipment policy with the add on of 

cyber attacks for an added cost of $50.00 dollars for the year. 

Fairlamb 2nd. 



Gander motioned to commit to Gannet and Fleming for the Township 

engineer for 2021 Fairlamb 2nd, Elder agreed. 

 

Gander motioned to approve the 2021 purposed budget Fairlamb 2nd, 

Elder agreed. 

 

COVID money from the county in the amount of 7,000.00 has been 

secured for Lake Township.  Secretary Yarnell will go to the 

courthouse when the checks are ready as it must be deposited by 

12/22/2020. 

MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 9:10PM 

Deanna Yarnell 


